
 
 

                              

    Date: June 9, 2020 

CLARIFICATION 2 
To:   All Potential Bidders 
From:   UNDP LIBYA 
 
Subject:     GRAPHIC REPORT 

Reference is made to the UNDP published procurement notice for the: ITB/LBY/SLCRR/2020/6108- 
Drilling one (1) Borehole 700m in Al-Shawerif Municipality, Libya – Re - Advertisement. 

All interested potential bidders are hereby notified that: 

1. The Site Visit is suspended due to the current COVID19 restrictions and security situation on the field. 
2. In order to provide additional information about the current status of the site, a Graphic Report File is 

attached to the ITB Documents.  

This Clarification- 01 forms an integral part of the ITB/LBY/SLCRR/2020/6108. 

All other Terms and Conditions in this ITB will remain unchanged.                                                                   

              


